
From: Gupta, Aloke
Sent: 5/25/2012 12:39:23 PM
To: Allen, Meredith (/0=PG&E/OU=Corporate/cn=Recipients/cn=MEAe)
Cc:
Bee:
Subject: RE: Reschedule Meeting re Bid Evaluation

Thanks for the follow up. 3pm will be fine for the RFO meet.

Aloke Gupta
California Public Utilities Commission
0:415.703.5239
aloke.gupta@cpuc.ca.gov

---- Original Message-----
From: Allen, Meredith fmailto:MEAe@pge.coml 
Sent: Friday, May 25,
To: Gupta, Aloke
Subject: Reschedule Meeting re Bid Evaluation

Aloke,

Would a meeting at 3:00 on Tuesday at PG&E work? If not, I will find 
another time.

I hope you have a great weekend.

Thanks,
Meredith

SB GT&S 0323198
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